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The afternoon of 13 February 2020 had PAGASA meeting in Congress with a Technical Working Group on the
proliferation of fraudulent I.D.s issued out to People With Disability (PWD) or the specially-abled.A Of course those who
represented the sector (PWDs) at this Meet vehemently denied that their Associations were Involved or in cahoots with
any syndicate in the Issuance of said fake IDs. Clarifications had to be made by STC regarding how retailers can spot
people with real disabilities as those hard-of-hearing and the like are very difficult to spot by our personnel in the selling
area. Also, the different modus operandi of syndicates involved in fake IDs were tackled.
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